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Planning for Supervised Consumption Facilities and Temporary Overdose Prevention Sites 
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Tel: 519-661-2489 ext. 7360 | Fax: 519-661-5397 
Email: lmaitlan@london.ca | Website: www.london.ca 

The City of London is in the process of establishing land use planning policies for Supervised 
Consumption Facilities and Temporary Overdose Prevention Sites. 

This process aims to provide policy and regulations for Supervised Consumption Facilities and 
Temporary Overdose Prevention Sites which achieve the following goals: 

• Plan for facilities in locations that can serve those who will use them 
• Plan for facilities to avoid land use conflicts 
• Design facilities to avoid stigma and promote safety 

WHAT 

As part of the policies, requirements for community engagement in advance of establishing a site 
would also be established. 

On January 30, 2018 Municipal Council directed that staff circualte draft Official Plan policy and 
Zoning By-law regulations for feedback & input.The regulations are available for review at 
www.getinvolved.london.ca/SCF 

On January 30 Council also adopted a Council Policy to provide interim guidance on Supervised 
Consumption Facilities and Temporary Overdose Prevention Sites while the final Official Plan and 
Zoning-by-law amendments are being prepared. 

Goodwill Industries Wednesday March 21, 2018 WHERE 255 Horton Street, N6B 1L1 7:00 to 9:00 PMWHEN 
Everyone is welcome to attend, please share this notice widely. WHO 
This meeting is a community meeting to seek input on the draft policies. A future Notice of NEXT Public Meeting will inform you of the statutory public participation meeting, as required 
under the Planning Act, to be held at the Planning and Environment Committee of CouncilSTEPS to be scheduled for April. 

Please call, email, fax, or mail your comments to: HOW TO 
City of London Planning Division

GIVE 206 Dundas Street, London, ON 
N6A 1G7

COMMENTS Attention: Leif Maitland 

Please note: This is a community meeting to provide the public with an opportunity to provide feedback and input on land use 
planning policies and regulations for Supervised Consumption Facilities and Temporary Overdose Prevention Sites. 

There will be a future public participation meeting as required under the Planning Act, held at the planning and Environment 
Committee to be scheduled for April. Notice of this meeting will be provided shortly. 

Personal information collected at this meeting is collected under the authority of the Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, and may be used 
for the purpose of informing you of future information meetings and statutory public meetings related to this Secondary Plan. 
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